
Legal Notice 

The Village of Versailles is seeking a qualified firm to provide professional consulting services 
for a preliminary design engineering study for improvements and expansion of the existing water 
treatment plant. The proposed project consists of the preliminary design engineering study of 
the existing water treatment plant to serve the Village. 

The Village of Versailles is accepting Statements of Qualifications from consulting firms to 

determine their interest and capabilities in performing the prescribed work.  The Statement of 

Qualification shall be a document of no more than ten (10) double sided pages or twenty (20) 

single sided pages between covers.  Any Statement of Qualification with excess pages will not 

be considered.  It is the intention of the Village to review Statements submitted based on 

established evaluation criteria.  Emphasis should be placed upon providing information 

concerning your level of staff availability, your experience with other projects and your approach 

to completing the proposed project.  The firm must be familiar with the design of water treatment 

facilities.  Firms with experience in rural areas will be given special consideration by the Village. 

• A brief discussion of your understanding of the project and a scope of work outlining key 
issues and your approach to the project. 

• A brief discussion of similar projects completed within the last ten (10) years. 

• A list of key members of the project team, a brief presentation of their qualifications, 
related experience and the work tasks for which each of these individuals is responsible. 

• The location of the office where the majority of the work will be performed. 

• A schedule listing employee-billing rates by classification, overhead multiplier for your 
firm and expected fixed fee or profit multiplier. 

• A list of anticipated sub-consultants to be used and the work they will perform, if any. 

• A brief discussion of your firm’s experience utilizing the above-mentioned funding 
sources. 

• Public meetings will be required on the project.  Describe your experience with public 
meetings. 

 

All Statement of Qualification requirements must be met or be capable of being met by the 

responding firm or the submittal will be disqualified as being non-responsive.  Statements of 

qualifications will be accepted until February 14, 2025, at 4:00 pm local time at the Village of 

Versailles, 177 North Center Street, Versailles, OH at which time the evaluation process will 

begin. 

Copies of the scope of project may be obtained by visiting the Village of Versailles website at 

www.versaillesoh.com, or request via email to kylefrancis@versaillesoh.com.   

 

The Village of Versailles administration reserves the right to accept or reject any or all 

submissions of Statements of Qualifications 

Kyle R. Francis 

Village Administrator 

Village of Versailles, Ohio 

mailto:kylefrancis@versaillesoh.com



